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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Schools Division of Benguet DepEd- Béngy_et Division
01 March 2023 MAR 02 2023J§
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
Unnumbered, s.2023 RELEASED

CONDUCT OF FIREMAN'’S SQUARE ROADSHOW AS PART OF THE FIRE
PREVENTION MONTH CELEBRATION

To:  La Trinidad Public Schools District Supervisor
School Heads of Benguet NHS and Cordillera Regional Science HS

i As part of the Fire Prevention Month celebration, DepEd-CAR and SDO
Benguet partnered with the Bureau of Fire Protection — CAR for the conduct of the
Fireman’s Square Roadshow at the DepEd-CAR regional office covered court on
March 8, 2023.

2. The Fireman’s Square Roadshow is an interactive game where learners are
oriented on life skills and various response actions on natural and human-induced
hazards. The schools identified and schedule are as follows:

8:00 AM - 11:00 AM Cordillera Regional Science High School
1:00 PM - 4:00 PM Benguet National High School
3. To facilitate smooth flow of the activity and to avoid over-crowding and still in

compliance with the minimum safety and health protocol, the learners be divided
into groups of 50. The first 50 learners will proceed to the venue and the next 50
learners will follow every 30 minutes. The school head must assign a Focal to make
sure learners go back to the school after their time is up. For questions and
clarification, you may coordinate with the SDO YF Coordinator, Cliftone Bangse-il at
422-6370.

4, For information and dissemination.

GL@. BUYA-AO,,
Schools Sion Superintendent

g% Address: Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet
e Telephone Number: (078) 422-6570

Email: benguet@deped.gov_ph

Facebook Page: DepEd Tayo Benguet

y ¢
"negﬁ'y Tekas Jocomplinment Booes Ravancament flutxas Excelance

24



Muhlitntﬁhﬁimiuu
Bepartment of Eucation -

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

* DEPARTMENT OF ED!JCATION
15 February 2023 m"l{?ﬂ"?*_:??*:'ﬂ?]m
. Dt EB 16 203 D
GLORIA B. BUYA-AO - oS
Schools Division Superintendent i .z,;"’@" e P70
Schools Division of Benguet byt e .

Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet

Dear Superintendent Buya-ao:

The Bureau of Fire Protection (BFP} will be conducting the Fireman’s Square
Roadshow to selected schools in the region. Selected schools for Benguet are

/Benguet National High School and Cordillera Regional Science High School. It is
requested that 200-500 Junior and Senior High School students be allowed to attend
the activity that shall be conducted on March 8, 2023, attheDepEd—CARReglonal
Office covered court with the following schedules:

-~ 8:00-11:00 - Cordillera Regional Science High School
~1:00 - 4:00 - Benguet National High School

J

The activity is an interactive game where learners are oriented on life skills and
various response actions on natural and human-induced hazards. Participants are
therefore advised to be in their civilian clothes so they will be able to participate
comfortably. Teachers are also encouraged to integrate the learnings gained from the
activity in their subject matter for the day.

For questions and clarifications, you may contact the DRRM Focal Person through
her CP no. 09338617514 or through the Educafion Support Services Division email
car.essd@deped.gov.ph or tel. no. 422-1318.

Very truly yours,

ESTELA P. LEOHEEIEO EdD, CESO I

Director IV /Regional Director

cc: .
The Principal, Benguet National High School -
The Principal, Cordillera Regional Science High School
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